
West Bengal Administrative Tribunal 

Bikash Bhavan, Salt Lake, Kolkata-91. 

  

            Date: 21.10.2014 

 

Dear candidate , 

 As directed, this is to inform all that a walk in interview schuduled to be conducted on 22.10.2014 

for appointment of a Software Developer has been cancelled for administrative reason.  

 Therefore the advertisement dt. 09.10.2014 concerning the above  noted subject stand 

cancelled to this extent. 

 

 

         Sd/- 

(M. Bandyopadhyay) 

                                                                                                                               Registrar 

 


